
 1 

Tips on the Spot 
 

 
 

1. Make a clear note of the date and time of the interview, and you can set automatic 
prompts in your calendar. 

 
2. Arrive 15 minutes early after having meal to allow yourself and your child plenty of time 

to adjust. 
 

3. Having your child play with school facilities, such as slides, before an interview can help 
him/her create a sense of security in unfamiliar environments. But remember not to play 

too much so that his/her mood is too excited, or even does not want to leave, or sweating, 
which will affect the appearance. 

 
4. Go to the bathroom before the interview.  

 
5. When entering the classroom, you should say good morning or afternoon to the teacher 

first. 
 

6. Whether or not your child understands the teacher's questions, it is key that a child can 
respond politely. 

 
7. In the face of questions that the child does not understand, parents can try to guide the 

child to answer in another way, but do not scold, urge or rush to answer. 
 

8. After completing the interview, if the teacher gives your child a small gift, he/she should 
know how to say "thank you". 

 
9. Before you leave, put the chair away and say "Good-bye" to the teacher. 

 


